
Karl L. Koski 
City Manager 
City of Temple City 

Technical Assistance 

(916) 322·5662 

5938 No. Kauffman Avenue 
P.O. Box 668 
Temple City, CA 91780--0668 

Dear Mr. Koski: 

Administration 

322-5660 
Executive/legal 

322·5901 

November 8, 1984 

Enforcement 

322-6«1 

Re: Your Request for Advice 
Our No. A-84-280 

You have requested advice regarding possible disqualifi­
cation arising from receipt of free movie passes by City 
officials. I enclose a copy of the Commission's Hopkins 
Opinion, 3 FPPC Opinions 107, No. 77-022, Dec. 8, 1977, as well 
as a copy of our November 1983 Bulletin (see pp. 2-4), which I 
hope will answer your question. Should you or other City 
officials need further guidance, please do not hesitate to 
contact this agency. 

REL:plh 
Enclosures 

Z~rJ4'L 
Robert E.~:9h 1 
Counsel 
Legal Division 



.iJJ'oyor 

MARY LOU SWAIN 

Counnfmembers 
TOM D. ATKINS 

WilLIAM I, DENNIS 

KENNETH G. GILLANDERS 

JACK R. TYRELL 

Cio' Afanager 

KARL L. KOSKI 

October 31, 1984 

Fair Political Practices 
Commission 

1100 K Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Gentlemen: 

5938 NO. KAUFFMAN AVE.· P. O. BOX 668 ·TEMPLE CITY. CA 91780·0668· (818) 285·2171 

I am seeking an opinion regarding the following matter. 
Members of the City Council, City Commissions, and City 
staff receive free annual passes from a theatre chain 
with a facility located within the City. 

My question is, if the local theatre submits an application 
requesting a zone variance, modification of their existing 
Conditional Use Permit, or other matter that requires action 
by the City Councilor City Commission, may those members 
of the City Council, City Commissions, and staff who receive 
passes participate in the deliberations. The subject theatre 
pass is reported as a gift on Schedule F of Statements of 
Economic Interests form by all City officials receiving same. 

Sincerely, 

Karl L. 'Koski 
City Manager 

KLK/cz 



P.O. BOX 807 • SACRAMENTO, 95804 ••• 1100 K STREET BUILDING, SACRAMENTO, 95814 

Karl L. Koski 
City Manager 
P.O. Box 668 

Technical Assistance 

(916) 322·5662 

Temple City, CA 91780-0668 

Dear Mr. Koski: 

Administratian 

322·5660 

Executive/Legal 

322·5901 

November 6, 1984 

Re: A-84-280 

Enfarcement 

322-6441 

Your letter requesting advice under the Political 
Reform Act has been referred to Robert E. Leidigh, an 
attorney in the Legal Division of the Fair Political 
Practices Commission. If you have any questions about,your 
advice request, you may contact this attorney directl~;at 
(916) 322-5901. 

We try to answer all advice requests promptly. 
Therefore, unless your request poses particularly complex 
legal questions, or unless more information is needed to 
answer your request, you should expect a response within 21 
working days. 

BAM:plh 

Very truly yours, 

~tj/iJ([IJL- ~-:lt1~~ 
~rbara A. M1t'man 
General Counsel 


